
 
Fox River Radio League 

Final Membership Survey 2015 
 

Using a scale of 1 to 5, with 5 indicating strong agreement, let us know your thoughts on the 
following topics regarding club activity. Space is provided when answers other than the  

1-to-5 ranking scale are called for. 
 

1. In general, club meetings are interesting, informative and enjoyable. ______ 
 
2. What additions to our meeting format would add additional interest? 
 
 
 
3. Program topics are diverse enough to cover the interests of many club members. _____ 
 
4. Additional program topics I would recommend are: 
 
 
 
 
5. Program topics are presented at a variety of levels, so that new  
hams, long-time hams, and those in between can benefit from them. _____ 
 
6. Changes in the meeting format this year provided more opportunities than  
in the past for talking shop with fellow hams and catching up with old friends.  
In your opinion, has this been a positive experience for club members?............... _____ 
 
7. Members of the board have made an effort to provide SIGs and special activities. Please 
rank the following aspects using the 1 to 5 scale, with 5 indicating a job well done. 
 
 Variety of topics ______  Method of presentation _____ 
 
 Timing of events _____  Locations _____ 
 
 Getting the word out _____   
 
8. If you ranked anything above below a 3, please suggest a few things that could improve 
events. 
 
 
 
 
 



 
9. FRRL has made it a priority to increase our exposure in the community via  
the Outreach program, and to make visitors and new members feel welcome  
at our meetings and events. How do you think we’re doing in that effort?  _________ 
 
10. In addition to Farmers Market visits, what other community activities or other methods 
would you recommend for increasing the public’s awareness of FRRL and of amateur 
radio?  
 
 
 
11. This year, the monthly raffle was discontinued due to lack of a chair to run it. The lack 
of a Hamfest chair for 2016 is more troubling, as this is our biggest single source of revenue 
for the year. What suggestions do you have for increasing the participation of members in 
key roles? 
 
 
 
12. Any other comments for the board, present or future? (We’re listening, you know!) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your participation in this survey. If you have downloaded it from the FRRL 
website, you can either email it to President@frrl.org or upload it to Dropbox using this 
link (copy and paste it into your browser, then follow on-screen instructions to upload it): 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/089r2yir5aahxki/AADS0XKlZ3yebEyjSUITY3Vja?dl=0 
 
 


